
 

 

 

 
7th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 1 Saltford High Street Walk – Friday 24th November 

We would like to take our Year 1 Classes on the walk down to Saltford High Street 

as part of our local History topic on Saltford. We will be joined by a local historian 

who will give the children some information about Saltford as a village and will lead 

the walk. 

Children will need to bring suitable shoes for walking and a waterproof coat.  

We shall leave school at approximately 1.15 pm and return to school, arriving back 

3.00 pm.  

We very much hope that all parents will wish their child to take part in this event. 

We already have permissions for local walks, but please let us know if your child 

is unable to attend.  

We will also require a minimum of 6 adult helpers to accompany each class.  

Please indicate your support by signing up on the volunteer website using the 

following class codes:-  

Apple Class     https://volunteersignup.org/T87YE  
    
Pear Class       https://volunteersignup.org/R8CXP  
      
Unfortunately, we have to say that dogs and younger children are not allowed to 

accompany the walk. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs White     Mrs Newark  Mrs Hayden 

https://volunteersignup.org/T87YE
https://volunteersignup.org/R8CXP

